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Cutting-Edge, Personalized Medicine

Dear Valued Patient,

We are writing to let you know that our San Mateo office will be merging with our Redwood City
office as of Monday January 11th, 2021. In light of challenging current market conditions, we
have made the difficult decision to focus our efforts on our Redwood City, Fremont, and
Oakland offices. This was an extremely difficult choice, and we understand the effect this will
have upon many of our loyal patients. The great news is Dr. Patty Chi and her fantastic office
staff will be moving to the Redwood City clinic, which is only 9 miles south of San Mateo. That
clinic - along with our other locations throughout the Bay Area - are all accepting new patients,
and are ready to welcome the transition of current Columbia Asthma & Allergy San Mateo
patients. Additionally, our other locations will offer more procedures, more extensive services
and clinic hours, and a greater number of exam rooms.

We are honored that you have chosen Columbia Asthma and Allergy as your healthcare
provider, and are more than happy to work with you to get established at our other clinics. Our
goal is to provide the highest quality care for all of our patients in a timely and respectful
manner. Please reach out to our staff to let us know how we can help. You remain our number
one priority.

If you are currently on allergy shots, we will reach out to you to coordinate your care and
transfer your vials to one of our other offices. If going to another one of our offices for your
allergy shots is an inconvenience, we are happy to coordinate logistics with your primary care

physician.

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this transition. Do not hesitate to
reach out to us for any of your needs, questions, and concerns.

The Redwood City office is located at 80 Arch Street, Redwood City, CA 94062.

Regards,

The Columbia Allergy Team of San Mateo
Patty Chi, MD FACAAI

www.ColumbiaAllergy.com Email: contact@aa-clinic.com Phone: (650) 542-0111
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